
Moving Into Year 5 – A Social Story 

Next year, I will be in Year 5. 
That means I am growing up and learning new things! 

In Year 5, I will have a new classroom and a new teacher called Mrs 
Hartwell. 
Mrs Hartwell will help me learn and feel safe and happy at school. 
My friends will be in Year 5 too. We will learn and have fun together. 

One of the exciting things we will learn about is maths. 
We will work with bigger numbers and learn new ways to solve 
problems. 
Sometimes it might feel tricky, but that’s okay! Mrs Hartwell and my 
classmates will help me. 
When I keep trying, I get better and better. 

We will also learn about Ancient Greece. 
Ancient Greece is a time long, long ago when people wore togas and 
told exciting stories. 
We might learn about gods and goddesses, myths, and how the Greeks 
changed the world. 
We might even act out stories or make Greek art! 

In Year 5, we may go on some school trips. 
School trips are when we go somewhere new with our class. 
We might visit a museum, a place from history, or even go on an 
adventure outside. 
There will be Mrs Hartwell and other adults to help us. 
School trips are fun and a great way to learn new things. 

It’s okay to feel excited or nervous about moving into Year 5. 
Lots of other children feel the same way. 
I can ask questions and talk to Mrs Hartwell if I need help. 
Year 5 will be a great year full of learning, friends, and fun! 

 


